
From: "Water, Drinking (MOECC)" <Drinking.Water@ontario.ca> 

Date: November 28, 2016 at 2:45:52 PM EST 

To: "schambers@northhuron.ca" <schambers@northhuron.ca> 

Subject: Notice of Release of the Chief Drinking Water Inspector’s Annual Report 2015-

2016/ Avis de publication du Rapport annuel de l’inspectrice en chef de l’eau potable 2015-

2016 

Sent on behalf of Susan Lo, Ontario’s Chief Drinking Water Inspector 

Please be advised that today the Ministry of the Environment and Climate Change 
released the Chief Drinking Water Inspector’s Annual Report 2015-2016. It is available 
online at ontario.ca/drinkingwater.   
  
The Chief Drinking Water Inspector’s Annual Report provides an update on the 
provincial drinking water story during 2015-16 and includes high level information on the 
performance of Ontario’s drinking water systems and licensed and eligible laboratories.  
  
The report shows that Ontario’s drinking water continues to be of high quality and is well 
protected. These findings are supported by our drinking water quality and inspection 
results which is available on the Open Data Catalogue. The ministry and its partners are 
working together to ensure that Ontario’s drinking water continues to remain among the 
best protected in the world.  
  
  
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY THE CHIEF DRINKING WATER INSPECTOR 

___________________________ 

Susan Lo 

  
________________________________________________________________ 
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